NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Date: May 27, 2020

To: Engineering and Operations Committee
Tom Campbell, Chair
Ed Colley

William Cooper
Robert DiPrimio
Gary Martin
Lynne Plambeck

From: Keith Abercrombie, Chief Operating Officer
The Engineering and Operations Committee meeting that was scheduled for Thursday, June
4, 2020 at 5:30 PM has been cancelled. There will be ho meeting in June 2020.

The next Engineering and Operations Committee meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, July
1, 2020.

Posted on May 27, 2020.
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